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The Elephant and Castle Town Centre team and Get Living have announced the successful 
applicants for the new Inspiring Elephant Community Fund. The £50,000 a year fund provides 
grants to local groups, supporting short term projects, and contributing to longer term initiatives 
in the community. 12 successful applicants will receive grants of between £2,500 – £4,950 
which will help support various local community initiatives. These initiatives will help fight 
inequality and benefit disability groups, senior citizens, and members of the BAME community.

I N S P I R I N G  E L E P H A N T  C O M M U N I T Y  F U N D

BUILDING IN SUSTAINABILITY

The project is targeting 4 BREEAM 2014 Excellent assessments and 1 BREEAM 2014 Very Good 
assessment. This is ensuring the development is a sustainable asset both in construction and 
operation. 

CARBON REDUCTION 

Biofuel is now the fuel that is being utilised for the concrete pumps on site. Biofuel creates 
90% less carbon emissions when compared to red diesel. This is helping to significantly reduce 
onsite carbon emissions. 

E N V I R O N M E N TA L  S U S TA I N A B I L I T Y  U P DAT E

The full list of this year’s successful applicants include:

•	 Afro-Brazilian Arts and Cultural Exchange Institute

•	 Southwark Playhouse

•	 Blackfriars Settlement

•	 Superarts Academy of Performing Arts

•	 Silverfit Ltd

•	 Pembroke College Settlement

•	 St Jude’s Senior Citizen Club

•	 Mental Fight Club

•	 Draper Together CIO

•	 Latin American Disabled People’s Project

•	 The Sapphire Community Group

•	 Platform Cricket

S O C I A L  VA LU E  U P DAT E

EMPLOYABILITY
Multiplex have secured another 2 work experience placements in the period. One student will join the team mid-July for two weeks and the other will join the team for 
one week in August.  Multiplex continue to promote work experience opportunities locally. Through our supply chain partner, an additional 4 work experience placements 
have also been hosted on site.

To date, a total of 2,410 work experience hours have been undertaken on the project. 

CONSIDERATE CONSTRUCTORS
The project is registered with the Considerate Constructors Scheme and is audited twice per year on various topics to ensure it is carried out considerately. Following the 
first scored audit, the project was awarded 45/45. 

VOLUNTEERING
Multiplex have been working with Construction Youth Trust and a member of the team will be supporting students with a Practical Build challenge between 08:30-15:00  
on the 4th July. This event is with Bacon’s College, Southwark. 
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